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The Council is consulting on the Statement of Principles for the Gambling Act 2005
The proposed document can be accessed here: 

The consultation will take place between 6/8/2021 and 10/9/2021
All responses should be received no later than 10/9/2021
Responses may be sent:
By email to: 
licensing@bridgend.gov.uk 
By post to:
Licensing Section
Bridgend County Borough Council
Civic Offices
Bridgend
CF31 4WB
This document is available in Welsh / Mae’r ddogfen hon ar gael yn Gymraeg
